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Hello there!

By the time you get to read this, another happy season on the Partridge Family set
will have come to an end. Filming is scheduled to break (until late April or early May) on
1st December. But that doesn’t mean that the stars will be able to laze about or start
getting ahead with their Christmas shopping . . . Far from it!

David, of course, will have his mind on his next trip over to see us here in Britain! ! !
What better way could he spend the weeks leading up to Christmas than in thinking of
his British fans ? DO NOTE THE DATES OF DAVID'S FIRST WEMBLEY CONCERTS
ARE NOW SATURDAY, MARCH 17 AND SUNDAY, MARCH 18. NOT MARCH 16 &
17 AS ANNOUNCED EARLIER.

Last time | spoke to him he still hadnt got around to working out how he'd be spending
Christmas itself . . . He reckoned that he was so short of time that he didn’t even want to
admit that Christmas was coming close enough to need to think about it! But one thing
he did know for sure: he hopes to spend his Christmas in a quiet, relaxed atmosphere, as a
big change from the tempo and pressure of his normal life!

As I'm sure you all know, December doesn’t only mean ‘Christmas’ to the folk on the
Partridge Family set. .. Because it's a Birthday month as well — with Susan’s twentieth
Birthday coming up on the 10th and Dave Madden following her example on the 15th.

Now, before | run out of space, I'd better remind you that, if you have a membership
number below 2250, your membership is due for renewal by the end of this month.
(A handy time if you've got hopes of somebody giving you your next year’s subscription
as a Christmas pressy!) When you do send your 75p to me to renew your Fan Club
membership, | shall be sending you the new Fan Club wallet, which combines the
Partridge Family Club with the David Cassidy Club. All the pictures are new, of course,
so you needn’t worry that you'll be getting the same as you did last time.

In fact, while I'm on the subject, | would like to point out that the contents of the
wallets do change from time to time —even when | don’t draw your notice to them
specially. | think I've just got space to wish you all the very happiest Christmas possible.
P.S. We have a few Partridge Family Christmas cards left. There are eight different cards in a set and the
price is 40p. To order just send a P.O. or cheque for 40p for each set that you want, to.— Xmas Cards,

Superstar Magazine, 58 Parker St., London WC2B 5QB.
Don’t forget to enclose your name and address.
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